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Pecan Creek Elementary Student Performs in TCDA All-State Honor Choir

Denton ISD had a single student selected to the honor choir this year. Former 
Pecan Creek Elementary student Hannah Thomas, now a sixth grader at Myers Middle 
School, was Denton ISD’s lone representative. Hannah is the daughter of Paul and 
Virginia Thomas, the choir director at Strickland Middle School. 

This summer, the Texas Choral Directors Association (TCDA) hosted their
annual state convention in San Antonio. Prior to the convention, elementary choir 
students from across the state apply and submit an audition to be selected for the all-
state honor choir. 

Out of the countless applications and audition tapes received, 164 students were 
selected to the prestigious all-state honor choir. Those selected students rehearse over 
three days, then the group performed on the last day of the convention at the famed Lila 
Cockrell Theatre. 

Dr. Victor Lozada was her choir director at Pecan Creek Elementary. Dr. 
Lozada is now an instructor at TWU. 

Amanda Bomar was her principal at Pecan Creek Elementary, and Trey Peden 
is her current principal at Myers Middle School.


